July 15, 2013

For More Information Contact:
Sharon Current

713-525-4301
scurrent@saintanne.org

OFFICERS ELECTED FOR 2013-2014
ST. ANNE SCHOOL FOUNDATION BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Houston, Texas — The Board of Trustees of the St. Anne School Foundation elected officers for 2013-2014 at its annual
meeting on July 13, 2013.

Re-elected were Mary Fairbrother, president; Charles Dewhurst, treasurer; and Matthew Veech, secretary. Juan
Hartsfield was elected vice president. Juan is portfolio manager at Invesco in Houston. He and his wife Alicia were
married at St. Anne Catholic Church and have been parishioners since 1994. Serving their second year as chairs of the
Foundation’s Annual Gala, Juan and Alicia have two sons who are students at St. Anne Catholic School.

Mary Fairbrother is administrative manager at Deloitte in Houston. She and her husband Keith have been St. Anne
Catholic Church parishioners since 1988. Originally from Ireland, Mary serves as a Eucharistic Minister and is a member
of St. Anne’s Guild.

Charles Dewhurst is International Liaison Partner & National Practice Leader for Natural Resources at BDO in Houston.
He has three children who have attended St. Anne Catholic School.

Matthew ‘“Matt” Veech is an attorney and shareholder in the Litigation Group at BoyarMiller. Matt and his wife Holly
have three children who attend St. Anne Catholic School.

Newly elected trustees to the Foundation Board are Mary Frances Anderson DuMay, Michael Garner, David Holt, and
Michael Scheurich.

Mary Frances Anderson DuMay follows in the footsteps of her mother Pepper Anderson, who was a member of the
Foundation Board in the 1980s. Mary Frances is a realtor associate with Greenwood King Properties, an active volunteer in
the community, a St. Anne Catholic School alumna, and a life-long St. Anne Catholic Church parishioner. She and her
husband David have three children, two of whom currently attend St. Anne Catholic School.

Michael “Mike” Garner, is a partner at Eads & Associates, a thermal engineering and design company. Mike and his wife
Holly are active volunteers with Catholic Charities, and recently chaired the Cardinal’s Christmas event. Their two
children attend St. Anne Catholic School.

David Holt is an energy attorney with HBW Resources, LLC, an integrated strategic consulting and advocacy firm. He is
the founder of Houston’s Energy Day, a STEM-focused festival for K-12 students. David and his wife Maureen served as
chairs for the Foundation’s 2012-2013 Annual Giving Campaign. Their three children attend St. Anne Catholic School.

Michael Scheurich is president of Arch-Con Corporation, a general contractor specializing in commercial design and
construction services. Michael serves on the NAIOP Board of Directors, the Development Board for Wallis State Bank, the
Texas A&M Construction Industry Advisory Council and the Alumni Board for University of St. Thomas Cameron School
of Business. Michael and his wife Kaitlin are St. Anne Catholic Church parishioners and have two daughters.

Other trustees on the Foundation Board are Jennifer Borchers, Reach Healthcare/The Care Group; Kurth Dohmann,
Diamond Offshore Drilling; Avalyn Langemeier, FosterQuan LLP; Bob Merril, Clear Channel; Claire Mueller, Corpus
Christi Catholic School; Susan Nutt, MD Anderson Cancer Center; and Father Al Sinasac, C.S.B., pastor, St. Anne Catholic
Church.

About the Foundation

The St. Anne School Foundation is a registered 501(c)(3) not-for-profit organization established in 1982. Governed by a
Board of Trustees, the Foundation manages assets exceeding $2 million annually. The mission of the Foundation is to
solicit, receive and administer funds to maintain and strengthen the learning environment of St. Anne Catholic School — a
preK-3 through 8" grade school serving nearly 500 students from more than 50 zip codes across the greater Houston area.
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